
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #44                  Thursday, November 2, 2023 
 
The following colleges are scheduled to visit MTHS.  Please make sure to SIGNUP on Scoir.  These visits will take place in the 
Counseling Office. 
 

Thursday, November 2nd Lipscomb University 

 Muhlenberg College 

Friday, November 3rd Franklin & Marshall 
 
Attention AP Students: This is a reminder that Monday, November 6th is the last day to register and pay for an AP exam 
without incurring a late fee. After this date, a $40 late fee and/or a $40 cancellation fee will be charged per exam. Students 
must register for AP exams in their College Board account, as well as pay for the exams in Total Registration. Please see Mrs. 
Nagle in the Counseling Office if you have any questions. 
 
Do you speak a language other than English at home? Are you taking an advanced level of world language? If you said yes to 
either of these questions AND you are graduating this year, you might qualify for a PA Seal of Biliteracy! The Seal of Biliteracy is 
an award to recognize your language skills and is an impressive credential on your high school transcript, resume, and college 
applications. You could make more money in future professions, earn college credits, and have more job opportunities than 
someone without the Seal of Biliteracy. If interested or if you have any questions, please see your Counselor or World Language 
teacher before the November 3 deadline. 
 
Interested in playing jazz? Sign up for the jazz bands this year! All instruments are welcome! Sign-up and audition information is 
available with the QR code on the jazz band wall across from the TV studio. Questions? See Mr. Schlosser in room 157. 
 
Mini-Thon will host a 'No Shave November' starting this Wednesday and ending on November 30.  The following teachers will 
participate in this year's fundraising event:  Mr. Donmoyer, Mr. Klopp, Mr. Bair, Mr. McCarthy, Mr. Aiello, Mr. Rutledge, Mr. 
Sneeringer, and Mr. Robbins.  Teachers, if you have not reached out to Mr. Robbins, there is still time! 
If teachers reach their fundraising goals, they will do something crazy with the hair they have grown.  Please support your 
teachers as they raise money for children with pediatric cancer. If you have any questions about No Shave November, please 
reach out to Mr. Robbins or Miss Peffer in Room 264. 
 
Mini-Thon is hosting a Powder Puff football game between juniors and seniors on Friday, November 3, at the stadium.  
Admission is $5 and there will be food trucks, the marching band will play, and members of the football team will be 
cheerleaders.  Come support Mini-Thon as we raise money for children with pediatric cancer. We hope to see you on Friday, 
November 3 for the 7:00 game time! 
 
The Class of 2026 is sponsoring a 3V3 Basketball Tournament. Register now for the single elimination 3V3 basketball 
tournament on November 15th, at 3:15 pm in the arena! Form a team of 3-5 players, make your own crazy jerseys, then show up 
and try to beat your opponents! Cash prizes given to the winning team. There are limited spots available so register now by 
scanning the QR code on the posters around the school. 
 
Ski Club Update: Details on the New Hampshire trip to ski Attitash and Wildcat Mountains have been released. Check out 
www.mtski.com for more information. Don’t delay, registration is due by December 20th.  
 
All students interested in trying out for the Rifle Team this year, there will be a preseason meeting for family and students today, 
Thursday, November 2nd at 6pm in the Rifle Range. Please plan to attend. If you are unable to attend, please see Mrs Noecker 
after the 2nd to pick up any paperwork. 
 
There will be a mandatory meeting for those interested in wrestling this winter on 11/8/2023 at 7:00pm in the cafeteria. Boys 
and girls grades 7-12 intending to participate during the season should attend with at least one parent. We will be discussing 
expectations for being on the team, and details for the upcoming season. Please make plans to attend. Physicals are due on 
11/10/2023 in order to be guaranteed to be cleared to participate on the first day of practice on 11/17/2023. Contact Coach 
Moldoff (moldofaa@mtwp.net) with any questions. 
 
OPEN BOWLING:  For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING on Mondays, 
from 3:30 to 5:00 PM, at Dutch Lanes.  Cost is $5 for the hour and a half.  You will need to provide your own transportation. 
 

-see other side- 



The high school girls’ basketball team will have open gyms every Monday from 6:30 PM - 8 PM at Landis Run Gym and 
Thursday’s from 5 PM - 6:30 PM in the Middle School Gym. Open gyms are open to all girls in grades 9-12. 
 
Attention Fall Athletes:  If you intend on participating in a winter sport, please complete your Section 7 in Healthy Roster by 
Monday, November 6th.  Check your Healthy Roster notifications for more information.   
 
ATTENTION WINTER ATHLETES IN GRADES 7-12!! Beginning in the 2023-2024 School Year, the Manheim Township Athletics 
Department will be requiring all PIAA CIPPE forms (physicals) be submitted electronically via Healthy Roster. This applies to 
athletes entering grades 7 through 12 looking to participate in a PIAA school sponsored sport. Paper copies or emailed copies will 
no longer be accepted, each athlete’s parent/guardian must create their Healthy Roster account and upload their own physicals. 
Please visit the Athletics Page on the MTSD website for more information including Step by Step Instructions and Frequently 
Asked Questions.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


